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PLE PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO 
CREATIVE ARTS OR READING EGGS  
 

S ON MONDAY 22ND MAY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE THERE 2D 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
RM MATHS and 

 SCHOOL RUN CLUBS ON 
 

Monday 
20th May 
 
 
 
Tuesday 
21st May 
 
 
 
Wednesday  
22nd May 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday  
23rd May 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 
24th May 
 
 
 

► Year 2 Trip to Shortenills 
► Drum Lessons 
► Cheerleading (Y1-3) – Lunchtime Club 
► Mini Tennis – After School Club 
  
 
► Guitar Lessons 
► ZKT Dance – After School Club 

 
 
► Little  House of Science – After School 
Club 
► Guitar Lessons 
► 2.45pm Year 1 Assembly to Parents 
► Junior Striders – After School Club  
► PFO – After School Club 

 
  
► 10.45am Prospective Parent Tour 
► Mousewizards – Lunchtime Club 
► 4L Swimming 
► Through The Wardrobe – After School 
Club 
► Year 6 Tea Dance 
 
 

► Inset Day – School Closed 

 

LETTERS, SCHOOLCOMMS AND FLYERS SENT HOME 
THIS WEEK 

LETTERS 
Year 3 - Outdoor, Adventure Activity Day and 
Sleepover 
SCHOOLCOMMS 
Rec – Y6 - PTA Father’s Day Secret Shop 
Year 5 - Puberty 
Nursery - Robertswood Rangers 
FLYERS 
Nursery - Be School Ready 

Forthcoming Dates 
 

Thursday 6th June – 2.45pm – 3.15pm Year 
5 parents invited to view PSHE topic 
 

ROBERTSWOOD SCHOOL 
WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 20th MAY 

ADVANCE NOTICE 
SPORTS DAYS 

 
 
Wednesday 12th June 9.30am – 
11.30am 
Nursery and Reception – EYFS Sports Fun 
Day 
Tuesday 25th June at 9.30am 
KS1 (Years 1 and 2) 
Wednesday 26th June at 9.30am 
KS2 (Years 3, 4 and 5) 

Please could parents supervise their children at the 
end of the school day while waiting in the 
playground for their siblings. Please ensure your 
children play appropriately and respect the school 
grounds. Thank you. 

 
PROJECT PENCIL 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO 

DONATED A FILLED PENCIL CASE TO 

SEND TO CHILDREN IN NEED OF 

EQUIPMENT FOR SCHOOL. THESE HAVE 

BEEN PASSED ONTO SCHOOL AID 

AFRICA. 

 

Well done to everybody in year 6 who have 

shown some great determination and resilience 

in the face of some challenging SATs this 

week. 

It is also worth mentioning that year 2 have 

been completing tasks every day for the last 

couple of weeks. Well done year 2. 



 

 

 

 

 


